
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:    Windsor                            Term:   Summer 2        2021                

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 Windsor class had a fantastic time on our barge trip; 

We worked really hard as a team to drive the boat 

and open and close the locks. Everyone was able to 

communicate with the staff on the boat and could 

follow instructions well. Some of us were a little nervous 

before the trip, but once we got on, we all loved it. 

The teachers are very proud of us all! We have been 

visiting the Kennet and Avon canal in preparation of 

the trip. We learned that barges go really slow and are 

safe to ride on. We had the opportunity of opening 

and closing the swing bridge at West Mills too, so we 

knew what to expect when we were on the barge. 

We have been learning how to use forms, by writing 

Trip Advisor reviews about our trips. We gave the 

garden of the Granary building at West Mills (Ted 

Towers!) 5 stars. Ted, who lives there, let us open the 

swing bridge and showed us some fish in the canal. 

We have been writing about our trips, and have been 

using our phonics knowledge to spell words. We are 

getting better at remembering our capital letters and 

full stops.  

In Maths, we have been learning to measure height 

and have been comparing using the words tallest and 

shortest. We hope that some of our sunflowers grow 

tall; please send us a picture if they do! Some of us are 

much taller than the teachers, which we are quite 

pleased about!  

As well as a fabulous sports day, we have been 

learning to ride bikes in P.E and have been making our 

teachers proud (again!) 

In PSHE, we have been learning how to look after our 

money safely; we have also been learning how to 

budget, save and spend our money wisely. We are 

very pleased with our new garden games, which we 

bought with are Agricultural Challenge money, and 

were even more pleased with our McDonalds lunch! 

We think we have worked very hard this year and 

deserved a special treat!  

Thank you to all parents and carers for your support 

and hard work this year, both with home learning and 

supporting your children back into the classroom. We 

hope everyone has a great summer holiday and look 

forward to welcoming some students back in 

September (and some new faces too.) We know our 

year 11’s will love being in Post 16 in September and 

we will look forward to seeing them when we visit Post 

16.  

 

  

                                                     

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

  
 

20th July – End of term (normal finish 

time) 

1st and 2nd September – INSET days 

3rd September – First day of term for 

pupils. 


